
 

  

 
 
 

As we creep closer towards the end of the 2020 school year we 
are finalising our plans and celebrating our many successes. 
Presentation Day will be held on Thursday, 10th December 
and once again we will be acknowledging our many student 
achievements. 
 

Like all things this year we need to plan on the current status of 
COVID requirements. This will mean we will be having a K-2 
Assembly and a Years 3 – 6 Assembly, while all other students 
will be viewing from their classrooms. Unfortunately, parents and 
guests will not be in attendance. Like all other celebrations we 
will be filming the event and this will be made available to 
families  

 

We are also busy planning ahead for the 2021 school year. As 
always our student numbers remain pivotal to our planning. It 
looks like we will begin the year with approximately 430 
students, including 40 Kindergartens. If you have changed your 
plans to those you advised earlier in the term, please phone our 
office as soon as possible. If you have new neighbours and they 
plan to come to our school next year, please give them our 
phone number and we can plan for their enrolments. 
 

Public Speaking 
 

Congratulations to all our class finalists who proudly presented 
their oral reading and public speaking talents to our school 
today. Unfortunately the winners of our school event will not 
represent the school in any further competitions, our winners will 
be acknowledged at our Presentation Day. 
      

     
     Winner    Runner Up 
 
     Year 3 – Sienna Wilkinson  Jorja Alliston  
     Year 4 – Oliver Miller   Nathaniel Leasi 
     Year 5 – Brooke Jones  Eliza Hayes 

Year 6 – Ashley White  Ayva Moore 
`         Ariana Melrose 
 

 
Hats for Hats Day       Friday, 27th November, 2020 

   
Students are invited to wear any hat they 
desire and pay a fine of a gold coin for the 
privilege. All proceeds from the day will 
purchase school hats as a welcoming gift for 
our Kinder students in 2021. 

  

W                                      Y 
ERRINGTON  COUNT 

   PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 
Email: werringcty-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: www.werringcty-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

John Batman Ave, Werrington County 2747 

      Phone:  9673 2711     Fax:  9623 1337 
TERM 4 WEEK 4     Wednesday, 4th November, 2020 

At a glance…….. 

          

 

   
            Calendar 
 
Term 4 
 
Week 5 
11.11.20 
NAIDOC Day 
 
Week 6 
17.11.20 
P & C AGM 
19.11.20 
Year 5 GOLD nominations 
 
Week 7 
27.11.20 
GOLD cut-off 
27.11.20 
Hats4Hats Day 
 
Week 8 
4.12.20 
Reports sent home 
 
Week 9 
7.12.20 
Leadership Speeches 
8.12.20 
Games Day – Year 6 
10.12.20 
Presentation Day 
11.12.20 
GOLD Privilege Day 
 
Week 10 
14.12.20 
Year 6 Farewell 
16.12.20 
End of Term 4 
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Student Leaders 2021 
 

It is that time of year again where we start the process of electing our Captains, Vice-Captains and 
Prefects for 2021.  
 

To be nominated for a leadership position our Year 5 students must have their Gold Awards by 
Thursday, 19th November, 2020 
 

 

The procedures will then be as follows:  
 27.11.20 Nominations for the positions close 
   7.12.20 Speeches to students from Year 1 to 6. Elections  
 10.12.20 Announcement of leadership positions at Presentation Day 

 
Kindergarten Enrolments 
 
Enrolments for Kindergarten for 2021 are now being taken. The child needs to turn 5 by the 31st July, 
2021 to be eligible to enrol.  
 

Parents or caregivers need to fill out an enrolment form, available from the school’s office, and 
provide the original copy of their child’s birth certificate and immunisation report. Also required is 
proof of address which can be clarified by ringing the school office.  
    
If you have a neighbour or friend in the area whose child is eligible for enrolment please let them 
know of these arrangements or get them to ring the school.  
 

Tracie Duclos 
Principal  
 
School Jackets in the office  
 
We have several unclaimed, near new school jackets in varying styles being held in the office. None 
of them have names for us to identify their owners. Please check to see if your child is missing their 
jacket and contact the office. 
 
We also have a lot of drink bottles and lunch containers, we will place all our lost property outside the 
school gate each afternoon. We have so many items. Please check all the lost property as all items 
will be donated if not collected by Friday. 
 
Thank you  
Office Staff 
 
 
 
Library News 

 
 
Overdue reminder notices were issued last week (on bright 
orange paper). I would greatly appreciate you taking time to 
locate these books and returning them as soon as possible. 
Please note lost or damaged library books need to be paid for. 

 
 

 
 Mrs Baxter 
 Teacher Librarian 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Want to know what books your child currently has on loan? 

 
1. Log onto: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/ 

2. Select Student portal 

3. Your child then needs to log in using 

their DoE username and password. 

Each child has a unique username 

and password that most students 

know.  

 

4. Select Oliver Library 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

5. Under your name select Loans.   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

6. The books that are borrowed out to your child should then appear. Most have book covers, 

some do not. Please remember that some books may be in the classroom. 
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